
This half-term: 

Our topic for History this half-term is the Stone 
Age!  

During Science, your child will be working 
scientifically looking at rocks.  

In RE, we will be looking at Hinduism and the 
festival of Diwali.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Things that you can do to help your 
child with their maths: 

 
At the beginning of this half-term we will be 

looking at Place Value, Addition and 
Subtraction and what they have learnt in Year 

2.  
 

Children should continue to practise their 
times tables (2’s, 3’s, 5’s and 10’s) as this is 

an important skill across all areas of 
mathematics. In year 3, we will also be 

learning our 4- and 8-times tables. Please 
practise these at home as much as possible. 

 
  

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Things that you can do to help your 
child with their writing: 

• Encourage your child to write on lines. 
• Remind your child how to form the 

letters correctly and where to position 
them on the line.  For example, the 
letter g hangs down below the line. 

• Remind your child to use capital 
letters, full stops and other relevant 
punctuation. 

 

 

Things that you might like to do at home to 
support your child’s learning: 

• Why not go for a walk and spot the different 
types of rocks around you?  

• Why not research about Stone Age food or 
what they did to relax? 
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We Love Reading! 

In Year 3, we will continue to build our love of 
reading and will have a daily reading for 
pleasure session. This is a chance for the 
children to listen to a story.  

We will also have daily individual reading. 
Please make sure your child brings their 
reading book to school every day. 

 

 

 

Things that you might like to do at 
home to support your child’s reading: 

• Read with your child at least 4 times a 
week.  

• Ask your child questions about books they 
are reading and who is their favourite 
author. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
If you have any queries or questions 

regarding how to support your child with 
their learning please send us an email at 

year3@wistastonacademytrust.co.uk Thank 
you for your cooperation.   

In Literacy, we will be using the book 
‘Journey’ by Aaron Becker to inspire 

our writing. 


